
Frequently Asked Questions - MIX 
 

What is MIX?  
- MIX is a four-day summer event specifically designed for students in sixth, seventh 

and eighth grades. It is intentionally crafted in ways that will engage middle school 
students through tactile, interactive and fun activities coupled with Bible-based 
teaching and small group interaction. For more info – ciy.com/mix To check the 
current status of our event with regards to COVID-19 state guidelines (as of 4/7/21 
our event is Green/Confident that the event will take place) you can check CIY’s 
Event Status Tracker 

 
Where does this event take place?  

- On the campus of Lee University in Cleveland, Tennessee (30 minutes east of 
Chattanooga). 
 

When does this event take place? 
- Sunday, June 20th (we will depart around 9 AM) – Thursday, June 24th (we will 

return around 11 AM) 
 

Where do you stay? 
- We stay on the campus of Lee University in either dorms or apartment style 

housing (this is determined by Christ in Youth the week before the event). 
 
How many students are in a room? 

- That depends on if we are assigned dorms (2) or apartments (4-6) 
 
What/where do they eat? 

- Sunday dinner through Wednesday dinner (minus one meal which we will supply) 
their registration cost includes meals in the Lee University Cafeteria. There are also 
several restaurants on campus (Chick-Fil-A, Subway, Dunkin Donuts & Einstein 
Bros). Meals at these restaurants are not included in the registration fee.  
 

How much money should my student bring?  
- Cash for 3 meals (2 lunches and a breakfast) and any money they would like to 

spend on snacks, conference apparel, food on campus or offering. 
 
What does a typical day at MIX look like? 

- Breakfast, Morning Session (Worship/Speaker/Stage Games), Small Group Time, 
Lunch, Free Time, Outer Realm (outside interactive games/activities), Dinner, 
Evening Session (Worship/Speaker/Stage Games), Large Group Time, In 
Dorm/Lights Out 

 
How many Leaders will go to MIX?  



- This depends on how many students we take. Our goal is 1 leader to every 5 
students.   
 

What if my student takes medication?  
- Students are responsible for keeping and taking their own medication unless adult 

supervision/administration is required.   
 
 
*Approximately 2 weeks before the trip parents will receive an informational email with their 
balance due, needed forms, a packing list and any other important info about the trip.* 
 


